
CHARLESTON WEST VIRGINIA 
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January 10, 1948 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of December 23, 1947, 

reporting reception of this station at 3:14 A.M. 
on that date, during a test broadcast. 

Your report of the program received there agrees 
with the logs of this station. 

We are sorry to learn your previous letter was 
not answered, and are glad you wrote us again. 

Very truly yours, 

WILLIAM D. STONE 
Chief Engineer 
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